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I’m a former resident of the state of California and I have experienced both in person 

and mail in voting. I strongly oppose this measure as it will greatly diminish the 

accessibility to voting in Oregon. Our mail system for voting is very easy to use and 

accessible. Switching to in person voting will create an undue burden on Oregon 

voters who will need to take time out of their work schedules to find a voting location 

and wait in line. The mail in system allows voters to vote on their own schedule 

without creating that additional burden. Please reject this proposal.  


